Board Nominations Policy

Nominations to the Board of Directors shall be closed two weeks before the Annual General Meeting.
Members should be notified of all openings for specific positions. Nominations from the floor will not
be permitted, with the exception of vacancies that are created during the Annual General Meeting.



